Typed: July 6, 1950

NOTES ON A BUSINESS MEETING OF THE EDUCATION COMMITTEE ON SATURDAY, JULY 1, 1950:

There was a brief meeting of Doctors Brunswick, Greenson, Lewy, Tidd and Van der Heide on July 1st.

It was decided that the funds as far as the agreement provides for to pay to the new institute group now should be paid. Provided that the other group co-signs a written agreement which was drawn up by Dr. Tidd and Dr. Brunswick.

It was decided that we will insist on a written agreement even if that from a legal point of view is not necessary or advisable.

It was decided to wait with the reprinting of our institute pamphlet until the other institute will be officially recognized. Until then, pamphlets will be distributed to applicants and other people interested with necessary corrections and accompanied by an explanatory letter.

The opinion was expressed that it probably would not be necessary when the pamphlet is re-printed to carry on the list as printed in the pamphlet the names of those institute staff members who have resigned.

It was decided in the interest of those condidates who will went to study with the other institute and at the same time profit from the GI. Bill of Rights to declare to the V.A. that the other institute is me functioning as a sub-division of the Los Angeles Institute for Psychoanelysis.

ERNS! LEWY